
 

Circular No. 73/2023-24                                                                                          3rd September 2023  

“You can be someone who can make a difference to many lives around him by 
learning first aid.” 

Dear Parent, 

World First Aid Day is observed to raise public awareness of how First Aid can save thousands of lives 
in everyday crisis. The International Federation of Red Cross and Red Crescent Societies (IFRC) 
established World First Aid Day in 2000. 

Happy World First Aid Day.  

In order to make our students aware of basic use of ϐirst aid kit , AVN Vida has planned to observe 
World First Aid Day on Friday, 8th Sept 2023.  

Note for the parent: 

Kindly send one card board box (big match box size) along 
with your ward on the day of observation. 

Activities for the day include:                                                             

 Making First aid kit 
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